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15th February 2024 

Have you updated your 
allergy / asthma plan for 

the new school year? 

Please bring your new 
plan into the office & we 

can hand over to first 
aid. 

If you would like to apply for CSEF or 
need further information, please pop into 
the office with your current health care 

card. 

Whole 

School 

Photo Day 

THURSDAY 

7th 

MARCH. 

‘Meet the Teacher’ bookings are now 

open for Yr 1 – 6 & can be made via 

Compass. 

Each session is for 10 minutes. 

Teachers are available for evening 

bookings on Tuesday Feb 20th until 7 

pm. You can book a time by clicking 

on the 'Book Parent Teacher 

Interviews' on your Compass 

dashboard. 

If you have any questions or 

concerns, please contact your 

classroom teacher. 



 
 

 

 

  



 
 

 

  



 
 

 


